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What’s New 
I apologize for not having a newsletter for the last couple of 
months—life has gotten a little crazy. As you can see there is a 
new photo above. This is the reason why life has become crazy in 
the last little while. Larisa and I have finally moved into 
Hampton Village. This is our new house and the place where 
Bridge City Bible Church will be meeting for the next while. We 
are excited to finally get to live life beside the people that we are 
ministering to.

We have been asking for prayer this last year specifically to sell 
our house in Dalmeny and find the right place here in Hampton 
Village, and we are so thankful for all of you. What’s funny about 
this whole process is that when Larisa and I found our house, we 
couldn’t believe the price and that it was still available. 
Throughout the whole process we kept asking, “what is wrong 
with this house?” When our offer was accepted we both were 
trying to figure out why the house hadn’t sold before and we were 
certain that something was seriously wrong with it. It wasn’t until 
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The Gospel 

The Gospel means “Good 
News” and this is what we are 
armed with. As we work 
towards planting a church in 
Saskatoon, we want the Gospel 
of Jesus Christ to be known.  

Making Disciples 

Matthew 28:19-20 says, “Go 
therefore and make disciples 
of all nations, baptizing them 
in the name of the Father and 
of the Son and of the Holy 
Spirit, teaching them to 
observe all that I have 
commanded you. And behold, 
I am with you always, to the 
end of the age.” 

Trusting Jesus 

We know that we cannot plant 
a church in Saskatoon on our 
own. We are trusting Jesus for 
everything.  1 Corinthians 
1:30-31 says, “And because of 
him you are in Christ Jesus, 
who became to us wisdom 
from God, righteousness and 
sanctification and redemption, 
so that, as it is written, ‘Let the 
one who boasts, boast in the 
Lord.’”
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I start talking about our story with our realtor that I realized how 
our prayers had been answered! So thank you for remembering us 
in your prayers. 

Something else that is exciting is that Larisa has started working 
in Saskatoon. It is exciting to see her finally get to reach the goal 
that she has been working so hard to achieve. 

Core Team Growth 
In the last couple of months we have been able to meet with 
some new people and are continuing to search for people to join 
our team. We have put together a promo video to show at 
churches in Saskatoon to get word out about what we are doing. 
We are still waiting to hear back from a few people about 
whether they will join us. This month I want to ask that you can 
pray that we will have four new people join us. 

One of the most encouraging moments in the last little while has 
been the excitement in the core team about finding new people. 
The group has caught the vision and understands why we exist. 

One of the ways that you can help us is to give my information to 
anyone you know who lives in the Hampton Village or the 
surrounding area who has a heart for the lost:

Email: davecornelius.yxe@gmail.com Phone: (306)261-9218

The Last Two Months
We finished our Bible Studies on Sundays in the middle of June. 
In the new year (September) we will be starting to meet in homes 
and will be changing the format in how we meet. We have 
continued to meet on Sunday mornings as a team and continue to 
work through the book of Acts. 

Plans for August
The summer months are always hard for people to do organized 
things. Our plans are very informal and will revolve around ways 
of getting to know our neighbours and eating together. 

The community association breaks for the summer months, but 
we will be involved with activities around the the community in 
the fall. 
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How You Can Pray 
For Us 

The first thing that you can pray 
for is for protection for our 
marriage. Please pray that Larisa 
and I can continue to look to 
Jesus for our strength and 
continue to grow in our 
relationship with each other.  

Second, praise that we have 
found the house that will be the 
base of Bridge City Bible Church 
in Hampton Village. 

Third, please pray that the Spirit 
will go ahead of us and open the 
hearts of the people to whom we 
will be ministering.  

Fourth, please pray for future 
core group members. We want 
people that will come on board, 
who want to see the Gospel go 
out to unreached people in 
Saskatoon. 

Fifth, pray that we can continue to 
grow as a team and be open to 
those who will be joining us. 
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